
Back to School Night set for September 20 

On Thursday, Sept. 20 at 6:30 p.m., Washington Math Science Technology (WMST) Public 

Charter High School parents, guardians, and family are invited to attend the school’s annual 

Back to School Night.  

Part of the school’s effort to foster parental involvement in each child’s education, Back to 

School Night will give each parent and guardian and chance to hear from his or her child’s 

teachers about expectations and goals for the 2012-2013.  

Parents and guardians can also introduce themselves to the school’s administrators at the 

event. Those interested in playing an active role at WMST PCHS, in addition, should consider 

registering for the 2012-2013 Parent Teacher Student Association. Light refreshments will be 

served. 

For more information, please call the school at 202-636-8011. WMST PCHS is located at 1920 

Bladensburg Road, N.E., Washington, DC 20002. 

 

 


